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A Message from Mrs. Anderson 

Dear Families, 
  
As you review the February newsletter, you will discover a variety of significant and exciting events scheduled for this 
month. We encourage you to explore the details regarding our upcoming BOOK FAIR, SPECIAL PERSON’S DAY, FEBRUARY 
RESTAURANT NIGHT-PETER PIPER, STUDENT LEARNING AND LEADERSHIP SHOWCASE, and SPRING PICTURE DAY. 
Special Person’s Day is Friday, February 14th. As a reminder, this is an adult only event. Your student’s special person 
must plan to attend the classroom time as well as lunch/recess.  If the special person is planning on purchasing a lunch, 
the deadline to order a lunch is Tuesday, February 4th.  The QR code is in the information below or you may use this link 
https://miradapto.org/volunteer/special-persons-day/  
  
Student-led Conferences have been scheduled for February 5th, 6th and 7th, all are Early Release Days - 12:15 
dismissal. Our students are busy preparing their leadership notebooks. Just as students track their goals, so is Mirada 
Leadership Academy. We have two academic WIGS (Wildly Important Goals) we are tracking each week. ELA GOAL - Each 
student will complete 45 minutes or more each week on Amplify through May 23, 2025. MATH GOAL - An average of 80% 
of students in grades K-2 will pass two (2) lessons or more on iReady each week and in grades 3-5, 80% of students will 
pass one (1) lesson or more on iReady each week through May 23, 2025. Take a look at our WIG Data Wall on the west 
side of the library. Ask your child about their progress with their goals. I think about Habit #2 and #3, both help us 
achieve our goals if we first begin with the end in mind and then put first things first. It is important to make a plan to 
help meet our goal and then commit to work before we play.  
  
School Quality Survey It is almost time to share your voice! The annual Kyrene School Quality Survey for Families 
opens Wednesday, February 5th. Your voice is critical to your children’s education, the future of Kyrene School District, 
and Mirada. That’s why we need to hear from you! Share feedback on academic preparation, student support, safety and 
behavior, family involvement, and school leadership in Kyrene. The results will inform targeted action plans each school 
develops annually to make sure our schools are places where every student can thrive. Parents should check their email 
for an invitation sent on February 5th, or visit kyrene.org/parentsqs  to take the survey. The survey is offered in English 
and Spanish. All responses are confidential and shared aggregated.  
  
ADVANCED NOTICE: The AASA (Arizona’s Academic Standards Assessment) testing will begin the first week of April. 
Please note the dates and do everything you can to assure your child is present for 
testing.  Please see below for grade level specific testing dates. 
  
As we look ahead to the future with optimism and enthusiasm, let us continue to support and uplift one another, 
fostering a culture of excellence and inclusivity that defines who we are as a school. Thank you for being a part of our 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/v4eW5_n_Cmq_SJPnqIaqeQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/Vpq2-5LpoM_iyew9BymSnk5gaF4fVfNG8DEesqckNtSPtBLv6XUaa49CsdHUbiZWwA6hbDlkSksgX0cH0Ck59f2Xrtdj6FZ7X1c7fHp4WlihBUxYbS1gajIPV4iw4_8Su-zRZf1biiekypYnmPjP3Q%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GVkutsGMyjjaMc5i3EChew%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/hbeDGJtoCmfPY7JBkX02dZmk727Xlzf9Q227gcg5WE5AlTHSY3J8i0Vew2p8WuXhEzlavocZ7hsbCfVDZFtgRfU3QhH_mJoEDF19CUiuVZTlTaaiskU-K30qqVEIfQYY


journey, and we look forward to sharing more exciting updates and accomplishments in the next newsletter. Stay safe, 
stay inspired, and stay connected. Until next time! 
   
Kindly, 
Michelle Anderson 

 

 

   

Upcoming Events 

February 5-7                Parent Teacher Conferences-Early Release Days at 12:15  
                                   Book Fair-12:45-7pm  Wednesday and Thursday (see flyer below) 
February 11                 Governing Board Meeting 6-8pm at District Office 
February 12                 Monarch Night Out-Peter Piper Pizza 
February 14                 Special Person's Day-MUST BRING PHOTO I.D. 
February 17                 No School-President's Day 
February 20                 PTO Meeting 5:30-6:30pm in the Media Center 
February 21                 MML Awards  
                                         7:40-8:20   Kindergarten, 3rd and 4th Grades 
                                         8:30-9:10  1st, 2nd and 5th Grades 
February 25                 Governing Board Meeting 6-8pm at District Office 
February 28                 Spring Picture Day/5th Grade Composite (See info below)-DO NOT WEAR GREEN 
  
  
March 7                       Field Day-Save the Date!  More info to come 
March 10-21                Spring Break 
March 24                     Teacher Work Day-No School for Students 
March 25                     Students return to school 
                                  Governing Board Meeting 6-8pm at District Office 
March 27                     PTO Meeting 2:30pm in the Media Center 
March 31                     State Testing Begins 
  

 

   

 

 

Click Below for Important School Calendars 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

View Full Calendar  

District Calendar  February Calendar  PTO Calendar  

https://www.kyrene.org/Page/46#calendar25/20231025/month
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rKhb9_UkTgNUaE6Z9VD65A%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/ycTlQyQZNYLH5SDg8DtCcZmalI1zG1yBAVVTama4dFrJF8SEgUK9oLRh-uAt17eILVeopD0QF36A9-A1Hh_kQBhsi4N1kW496bcibHRg3xC2qjHfYSGsEvvZKn9sCgWInXvsSm1sWX8uvc1wlHf8PYa019nlcUL_NDxpsFsEmVM%7E
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1712188423/kyreneorg/fqzqstosjpditv81qnyr/Final_2024-25SchoolCalendarV6.pdf
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gHziP9rjBcJgYZ_O4-x7WQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/lcQpDLb52E9IJPNZ94AKqiqaRaOaKCiZITmnQ1zw7D3e92np7Z4cEBNHgoA2QDhnySK0TMRhB0k_2dl7SOIUGNSSmAkDzBZ_DTuML5dQvbQcTBnVh7yYItI3YvpkDiZiCQqOrCAdYtWZLg2EitPbLMn88W0tpAmkgZQmNexiOUR6ibDM8g9bVuSmzOSaq75hA3eFfB4xNz7dq7Mz2L41gG8l6sIrkBqZB0Jj_YD7qo8%7E
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:a8ef6c58-3324-44f9-94a0-79695df9688a
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gGO6az2fmbERkFNVTjANfg%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/jARct90rn4yUK9-Nz1PI0D4ktLPaAopgcJl4TdxqPwY5B4mGPXP5fSfnjXMfltcbXMb3AxgQhlHjbJP35FAIvr_5HadwvpnQH47XX_XnBUxX9sL-w5lYwPedZDOH87U-W0YAtxqrRI_5GJE6cAI80U7s3-iKd9vgL6abU6TyQ9RqcNUsyVmru378qr72x0Sq
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:va6c2:7017dc13-1a90-4433-808d-0367c29dc946
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JQ5RNFxAOgLD-ZM_XGThoA%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/jARct90rn4yUK9-Nz1PI0D4ktLPaAopgcJl4TdxqPwY5B4mGPXP5fSfnjXMfltcbb9m3PhtQ3NIRXVzL2djgtejvRvyV7PwufpZdfU_HlUyFR6dvIMJb3HXZMEl8Gb9ohjNTye76I7KJiCe7XfQNnQ8g42ljFqHADBjBEXJDnew4a9mZG_gGyWE6ZEMAIMBH


  

 

   

 

 

  

Dear Third, Fourth, and Fifth Grade Families, 
  
Mirada third, fourth, and fifth grade students will take Arizona’s Academic 
Standards Assessment (AASA) and fifth graders will also take the AZ Science 



Assessment between the dates of Monday, March 31st and Friday, April 
18th.  
  
Please make note of the following specific testing dates to avoid scheduling 
any appointments for your child(ren) during these days.  It is important 
for your child to be in attendance. However, it is more important that they 
are well and fever free. If you find your child has any symptoms that would 
not allow for them to come to school for the day, please make sure to call 
the attendance line at 480-541-4201 and report his or her absence. If your 
child begins the test, then becomes ill or exhibits symptoms that require 
them to be sent home, they will not be able to complete that section of the 
test or retake that section.  
  
If you have any questions about state assessments please email Mrs. 
Leftwich, Asst. Principal, at aleftw@kyrene.org or call her at 480-541-4200. 
  
Thank you! 

 

 

  

 

  

Nominate Staff Member of the Month 
Do you know of a staff member who has positively impacted students, 
making learning engaging or shown dedication to their role?  Then nominate 
them for Staff Member of the Month!  All it takes is a few minutes to fill out 
a four response questionnaire.  Nominations may be submitted by school 
staff, students or parents.   Please submit nominations by the last Thursday 
of the month. Click the button below for link to nomination form. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Staff Member of the Month Nomination Form  

mailto:aleftw@kyrene.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/15Wk5oA0FAxK8gBb1_6Hnau4q1HnNzajlnawS4dPi9fs/edit
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/KOhh0ahb7dRI5lgB3_zwgg%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/JqBOU2ZTf47yyFdzGePr8LPnVG_sLvHo9klKT_hiasQKMgQI9I27HouzN_ccYnXA2NdIS9KfJHGtrfkRv2LfIS0KSuXKGIwwyej6d4F1twMZFt8Vj2-4As_lu2du-IMcMom8F5s8iG8fuzbBJ5V2FEoN80xRf-jcizXmkB0vSMtyiBGhM18MQ23idYvIJjS1


  

Gifted Child Assessment Notice 
  

All public school districts have an ongoing “Child Find” obligation. This 
means that the Kyrene School District will identify, locate and evaluate all 
children who are in need of special education and related services. Kyrene 
makes gifted testing available for students at school sites three times per 
year by application. Applications are due for the final testing 
for 2024-25 on February 7, 2025. If you think your child may be 
gifted, please visit the website at www.kyrene.org/gifted for information 
about gifted education, services, and testing in Kyrene.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

  

School Quality Survey 
  
It is almost time to share your voice! The annual 
Kyrene School Quality Survey for Families opens 
Wednesday, February 5th. Your voice is critical to 
your children’s education, the future of Kyrene 
School District, and Mirada. That’s why we need to 
hear from you! Share feedback on academic 
preparation, student support, safety and behavior, 
family involvement, and school leadership in 
Kyrene. The results will inform targeted action 
plans each school develops annually to make sure 
our schools are places where every student can 
thrive. Parents should check their email for an 
invitation sent on February 5th, or visit 
kyrene.org/parentsqs  to take the survey. The 
survey is offered in English and Spanish. All 
responses are confidential and shared aggregated.  

 

 

   

Click here for Information about Kyrene's Gifted Services  

2024-25 Universal Gifted Testing Grade 2   2nd Grade CogAT Message to Parents   

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/iepIog-zHEvrColSuGl9wQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/u2eb67eMNm29e5nf2dMmYck10jOnDI7NwJNLQbSWll782Nk8tRrrcn4b9sYmzwo2Zjj33u6OKj7lu0YQOL2jE6e3icWuyj-Ij5oVxAolG_GFgP1AGgZfS8lo5pMsFnRm
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GVkutsGMyjjaMc5i3EChew%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/hbeDGJtoCmfPY7JBkX02dZmk727Xlzf9Q227gcg5WE5AlTHSY3J8i0Vew2p8WuXhEzlavocZ7hsbCfVDZFtgRfU3QhH_mJoEDF19CUiuVZTlTaaiskU-K30qqVEIfQYY
https://www.kyrene.org/about-kyrene/departments/academic-equity-excellence/resources-for-families-and-the-community/gifted-education/gifted-testing-information
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/vf9lYjCoArdX6cuWsuMuqg%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/3DFLLFasiylKIRmVnJ9K6STuenqgEMBLNswkVpUxr---BUKWFTX0Yt_awJi1YvIlWSgIxNyTBJzfX6S1CYvkZWi5xOZKrnZyxVOL60gwyVuKAscFylO2wdBFWrcCcNJmX5O0wHqZFDJVQ3EpMhRsErmhitYQCE2prYmN1miRdNOcKEbZum72Grr4l7_LVl2bB-4XaHP4vGscPeCalDCuk8ENRPpEkaGzQJ3lJhvfVaLEPGDWSW-mTS54H8vBkU4vP4XqWT86xvV5JysDGwg1gA5mprBlw0tMGQOQdyXx5NM%7E
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:f44388c1-f608-4928-9805-e9696641e81c
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/m20-iYUusG1Xlx_WSzLegg%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/jARct90rn4yUK9-Nz1PI0D4ktLPaAopgcJl4TdxqPwY5B4mGPXP5fSfnjXMfltcbJsBLb6VmMYQht5hna0qI7iUrDZXzClR3ocu0fOVKLseAHBebBrHGDWEwYbPA7QOmd6jstBSfDeJvqtv8bnGlZCMd67dgVsR6O5bb8Q_LeelsVkqJEZAK2fyTtKvo7EjQ
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:dd588755-34bb-4759-a538-08d7d8ccd96b
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/AH2fID0gByDDyUT_UBztEw%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/jARct90rn4yUK9-Nz1PI0D4ktLPaAopgcJl4TdxqPwY5B4mGPXP5fSfnjXMfltcbJMO1jJuI7WYPMO9DZAjxWy9R8IbjXWjeuOkRW7OGtQSM2iMlX-OumHsV2R1pW5JMItEpNMPoX6JceRuNw20q3YeepbG4erQVOZtyjQtSDDgSTzwvu2Wr_2Ks9cVetcay


  

 

   

 

 



  

 



  

 



   

Attendance Notification Letters 
  

Dear families, 
As we have shared in previous newsletters, we have been sending 
attendance letters when your child reaches 4, 8, and 13 absences. The 
purpose of this is to be proactive and keep you informed, so your children 
stay below 19 absences, which the state identifies as excessive. We 
understand that children get sick and family circumstances require your 
children to be absent from school. The portion of the letter that explains 
Arizona attendance law is required, but please know that our goal is always 
to support you and partner with you. Please reach out to our office staff if 
you have any questions.   

 

  

 

  

 



  

 



 

   

 

 



  

 

   



  

 

Special Person's Day is a unique opportunity for students to share their wonderful school with the 
important people in their lives (see flyer below for details). Parents, please help us celebrate Special 
Person's Day on Friday, February 14th by volunteering to make sure everything runs smoothly and 



ordering lunches for your special people. Click here to VOLUNTEER  and click here to order an adult 
LUNCH by Feb. 4th. Thank you so much for making this event EXTRA special :)  

 

 

   

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/HYG5ayD3qGYcE7W_6TGD6w%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/HePoC6iHL-AAaTanM2dnwS32g-BCp8pe4PHSosOsAwDe9E5R888ck-Ae_ZTEB9vXKJbbEQZpNxAse9yG-8OmgbZx-P0ygWxKhsUhpilPVZFC1cAhjDJBdps-5Xa6EioMJZVVn5i3yeQvzhr-sODbjN6loavW2421L8rXcmKHmzI%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/4Z9j4LWXdl7Z5PEXRrB5Iw%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/X4u-dskTwLWn9MOIWbHt_jXNozIxaVgugNS8gKnEe3c0o-P_HQxB2E-BmBQXu-TyFSxfx5TBz3Mz1RYoqt2z3zouX4v_NeZ1QVR7L3ib_lsrThBswsq89KE1qaR1Gta_soPHWoTfOoS5jBxYMAPwR4YRtxpV9YS1YuhOHxwzNjAxkk5YGCMug6UUw48oit0Xpv3w-6aA0h8EVFMX22vOOhl5JYrp22dsJz10CBj1LLT3-Z2FUWfRgTpU3YZ_8La7L3yzVqV5XY8dAD-iT_bE_i42yQIQwYAGJHIf1S6x_HoCgkgDpZljWY6JhU0G8BeBylrvGV38f-mWtldJevltF1eTZN1BbEqKDd4ohJq5POM%7E


 

   

 

 



  

Clothing Donations 
The Health Office is in need of clothing for our students 
who need a clean, dry outfit change during the school day.   

  

We would appreciate the following: 

• packages of new underwear in all sizes for boys and 
girls.   

• gently used elastic waist band pants and socks in all 
sizes for boys and girls.   

• gently used girls tennis shoes in sizes 10-2 to fit K-
3rd graders. 

• We are especially in need of boys underwear size 
small and boys shirts size medium. 

  
As your children outgrow their gently used pants, shirts, 
shoes and socks, please consider donating them to our 

Health Office.  Thank you!  
 

 

  

 

  

 

Kyrene Positive Parenting – February Presentation 



  
The Kyrene School District is pleased to continue the successful Positive Parenting Series this school 
year, focusing on issues that affect families both at school and at home. We hope you can join us. 
  
Feb. 12 – Be in the Know: Substance Use Prevention 
Be in the Know: Substance Use Prevention 
Participants will learn facts, trends, signs of use, causes of death, and resources for preventing and 
intervening. 
  
Presenter:  
Stephanie Siete 
Date and Time: 
February 12, 2025 
6:00-7:00pm 
Location:  
Zoom 
 
  
In Partnership With: 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

Registration and Zoom Link  
Be in the Know: Substance Use Prevention 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FbotNMHzIL8d_iHmfZ9zhQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/ZmugFwLCe5eg69r-yKzYYWxKgg5YB9khSlgRg_Q43Iqppz7QP2wwbLgUcNEKLy1To3X6Gv3eJpR_uxuTeg-waiTDdJK4OxpnszWCdYk3Qn_TU1to31RYMXRWA3Bkmf9-8AyxujMgW3lGcOjiQ1TnWbo0F1KTlml8VyfPFalZifC4GYSsozthyfIZ3XNFxZSzvyA04j6MaV36mwB3tLhqgqD78MikNkBjALuviPFj9lysMrJE2djp3l_bziiNqNU4WMoL95j24jk7qM1-Ig6_hyXXK6-n8xRktwcYgwye9fDfMH-hn_10kG0A7T5VNU5-Uu-6WnpbygnRb8b5GuuPqWGt8croAtP1IWGmhR9G_3HQW65LI9qzvnro7SfNr-WXNH9cbhMfaFFnh8xOkkCcDw%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FbotNMHzIL8d_iHmfZ9zhQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/ZmugFwLCe5eg69r-yKzYYWxKgg5YB9khSlgRg_Q43Iqppz7QP2wwbLgUcNEKLy1To3X6Gv3eJpR_uxuTeg-waiTDdJK4OxpnszWCdYk3Qn_TU1to31RYMXRWA3Bkmf9-8AyxujMgW3lGcOjiQ1TnWbo0F1KTlml8VyfPFalZifC4GYSsozthyfIZ3XNFxZSzvyA04j6MaV36mwB3tLhqgqD78MikNkBjALuviPFj9lysMrJE2djp3l_bziiNqNU4WMoL95j24jk7qM1-Ig6_hyXXK6-n8xRktwcYgwye9fDfMH-hn_10kG0A7T5VNU5-Uu-6WnpbygnRb8b5GuuPqWGt8croAtP1IWGmhR9G_3HQW65LI9qzvnro7SfNr-WXNH9cbhMfaFFnh8xOkkCcDw%7E%7E
https://kyrene.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_O4OmHpzYTLuL4E8ymWL1RA#/registration
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FqhtsbSjkeQAU4P-VuiKPg%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/bexAKxpAUcgtbOLJIgZFk5gDZcH-MoodUINZk7fCk1fxGe_fIwoZjUIj8EBgPrIiykubyCTHrHtQLGPubFZPgaSVrvSqijdAjUMKj4bSujL0cQ-g340jHRtZL_y8JXMeXGZjZT14XDEwujmRtrKZ9EZ9YR12UwGdbIlhE8pg6UYKTeU5l6mfeD8ixT6Gy2cx
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FqhtsbSjkeQAU4P-VuiKPg%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/bexAKxpAUcgtbOLJIgZFk5gDZcH-MoodUINZk7fCk1fxGe_fIwoZjUIj8EBgPrIiykubyCTHrHtQLGPubFZPgaSVrvSqijdAjUMKj4bSujL0cQ-g340jHRtZL_y8JXMeXGZjZT14XDEwujmRtrKZ9EZ9YR12UwGdbIlhE8pg6UYKTeU5l6mfeD8ixT6Gy2cx


  

 

 

 

 

ESS Parent Night: Transitions Registration Link  

https://forms.gle/Y1dsfEWNnEcBGNmN6
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/4C1b8WwNs1Fl6rxFAQERbw%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/55-dDhvOQ_C5sz-yvqse36eEt46UGog_iPuZvOtz71fQbRZ4JWsJJ-2fYnN4n9YfE1Wd0tQLyT7SwBMKYsmWGCG01c78AplLboP5vwxxw0KsrvNTQbL7fLy0mzZw0hog


  

 

   



  

 



 

Parent Reminders 

  
Opt in for text communication 
IMPORTANT: In the event of an emergency, text messages are the fastest and most effective way to 
communicate information to families. You must opt in to receive text communications! Text “Y” or 
“yes” to 67587 to begin receiving text messages from both your child’s school and the Kyrene School 
District.   
  
Birthday Celebrations 
No celebrations of individual student birthdays are to be held in classrooms, on the school 
campus.  We understand that parents and friends like to celebrate various occasions. 
However,  cakes, cookies, cupcakes, candy, flowers, balloons, etc. cause many distractions and 
cannot be allowed on campus or on the bus. These items are disruptive in the classroom and are a 
safety concern on the bus. If they are delivered they will be kept in the office for parents/guardians 
to pick up. This policy helps to ensure that instructional time is protected and that all students are 
treated equally.  Party invitations may not be distributed at school.  
  
Need to Report an Absence? 
Call our 24 Hour Attendance Line at 480-541-4201 to report a student absence. 
Please leave a message on the attendance line indicating the student's name, grade, date(s) and 
reason for absence. When your student is absent and we have not received notification, we will 
contact the parents. If we do not receive a return phone call, the student will be marked truant. 
**Note** Parents MUST call the attendance line within 24 hours of an absence, even if you spoke to 
the Health Office or communicated to the Teacher. 
  
Tardy 
If your child is tardy, you must park in the parking lot and walk your child to the office.  Sign them in 
and provide the reason why they are tardy.  A tardy is defined as arriving at school or class after the 
scheduled start time. Students should be in their seats and ready to learn when the bell rings at the 
scheduled start time. Students are considered tardy if they are not in their seats at the scheduled 
start time. Mirada students need to arrive with enough time to make it to their classroom by 
7:30am. Students who are tardy must enter through the school’s front office and receive a Tardy 
pass.  
  



Excused Absences 
In cases involving prolonged illnesses, a written excuse from a physician may be requested to verify 
the absence. A student has an excused absence when one of the following conditions are met: 
When a student is not in attendance for any portion of or an entire school day and, 
              ● The parent/guardian called the school’s attendance line to report the student’s 
absence                       within 24 hours and provided an acceptable excuse* for the absence, OR 
              ● The parent/guardian was reached by the attendance office and provided the 
attendance                       office with an acceptable excuse* for the absence. 
  
*Please note: we cannot excuse an absence that is reported via email; all absences must be 
reported to the school’s attendance office via a telephone call. 
  
Unexcused Absences 
A student has an unexcused absence under and of the following conditions: 
           ● When a student is not in attendance for any portion of or for an entire day and does not 
have                an acceptable excuse*. 
           ● The parent/guardian has not called the school’s attendance office to report the 
student’s                       absence and provide an acceptable excuse* within 24 hours. 
           ● The parent/guardian cannot be reached by the attendance office to obtain an 
acceptable                      excuse* for the absence. 
  
*The District will report all student absences and tardiness to school in accordance with A.R.S.§ 15-
901 (A)(1) and defined by the Arizona Department of Education. 
  
Students and Electronic Devices 
Many parents choose to have their child carry a cellular telephone or other electronic devices (such 
as an Apple watch or Fitbit) as a means of before and/or after school communication and for safety 
purposes. Electronic devices can be disruptive in an educational environment, but may also be used 
to enhance instruction. If parents have decided that it’s necessary for a child to carry a cell phone or 
electronic device, parents and students must be aware of the following:  
  
Kyrene School District Policy 3-401 states that the District does not assume responsibility for the loss 
of, or damage to, personal property. If your child has a cell phone on campus or on the bus and it is 
damaged or stolen, we will not be able to utilize administrative time to investigate the incident, nor 
will the District be able to take any financial responsibility for the cell phone or cell phone charges.  
  
Cellular phones must be turned off and kept in backpacks at all times on campus, except for prior to 
the ringing of the first bell for the start of the instructional day and after the ringing of the last bell 
for the end of the instructional day.  
  
This exception does not apply if the student is on the school bus. When appropriate, cell phones and 
other electronic devices may be used during the school day under the direct supervision of the 
teacher. If these rules are not followed, the cell phone may be confiscated and kept in the front 
office for pick up after school.  
  



Please assist us in keeping our learning environment free from distractions. When it is necessary for 
a student to contact you during the day, we have telephones available in classrooms and in the 
office. If it is necessary for you to get an important message to your child during the school day, you 
may contact the school office and our staff will relay the message to your child. 

   

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

Payment & 
Balance Info  

Food Services 
FAQs  Mirada Menus  

Apply for Free and Reduced Meals  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1KPTkPqDl669njj7M648YA%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/ys3YCt1aguL0W7qquK2FjTw2Zd7K1M1wa5UTv0pSe1iyf2FdakmO8beUbYwFqTJ5RyM36PbIOnQfYYHMSFpAIm7g9x8450ThN5nIfyv0JhzzY8a14lmnXcF5BHEJxj-n
https://www.kyrene.org/family-student-resources/food-services/make-a-lunch-payment
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kyuxtiH93aF3WcatHMQ-rQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/4Bg4jGVUf19y2hmwIpeNhBM7Gz8wUK_y_H8joHv2Dr-YQKfn-K6mnKbN0aRonmW9nUz8eorWsKpWYCVx4h_bVKqgWwlHBjF3rij9-WhKu57WvKp1gCTNJ2PAwrAJmJhbm49qFHewFjIv9-y5Cjutqyi-Iwm2Wgnif6MP7qiAp5R_LiyUfHiS_zq0RiV2imq2
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kyuxtiH93aF3WcatHMQ-rQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/4Bg4jGVUf19y2hmwIpeNhBM7Gz8wUK_y_H8joHv2Dr-YQKfn-K6mnKbN0aRonmW9nUz8eorWsKpWYCVx4h_bVKqgWwlHBjF3rij9-WhKu57WvKp1gCTNJ2PAwrAJmJhbm49qFHewFjIv9-y5Cjutqyi-Iwm2Wgnif6MP7qiAp5R_LiyUfHiS_zq0RiV2imq2
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:3ec2c236-abd8-4c21-8050-936deab6b1e1
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8fBqKZ0z7V1Mraq5xzN1-Q%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/jARct90rn4yUK9-Nz1PI0D4ktLPaAopgcJl4TdxqPwY5B4mGPXP5fSfnjXMfltcbVWdK4FcgCGrbhC2bfbplM8mBaCql0DqtfB8giaAlTBnxUl_AWR_6l3InG0Tw7U1MZSoS-WsPXsekLmdy1QuZpBZRqJl7ILaltH2or0SVh2AEAy459H9Cv3_4ut_Z9P-W
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8fBqKZ0z7V1Mraq5xzN1-Q%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/jARct90rn4yUK9-Nz1PI0D4ktLPaAopgcJl4TdxqPwY5B4mGPXP5fSfnjXMfltcbVWdK4FcgCGrbhC2bfbplM8mBaCql0DqtfB8giaAlTBnxUl_AWR_6l3InG0Tw7U1MZSoS-WsPXsekLmdy1QuZpBZRqJl7ILaltH2or0SVh2AEAy459H9Cv3_4ut_Z9P-W
https://kyrene.nutrislice.com/menu/kyrene-de-la-mirada-leadership-academy
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JPhkOULb4kgeVZVH4nOkRw%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/DXXb17JllXT36dIFPytP6HomJH9pdR7PciJoYueyyM35fMG1UBOg9DaLVuynVrlsOssplJTWLzu0i5sGzhzbtyjSvDmMPyA5UR_HJvIene7LwhsSG46gYaB9SHUrYxFZZhc8RGSpNwMxA9g0m5nd7iEyaOdc9Hd7pMI7w74aHYDDWrM4wjCztk7erLFr_WTj
https://linqconnect.com/public/meal-application/new
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RMqdNC4lxni077sWWoMiCw%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/4Rf1ahVv-d-OjYzvOfNzTeJiuIsvsohvz_l9nQluqyzvPHHm-s1b_Y9KhkPf1ZbUtlkDBMy97w0XDnnptjXdOAQ0E7rVRq3bNUV6v5jilowr3SkETO3JtDZR8kOhY_e92Ubem391e12wqcyFajgTgw%7E%7E


    

 

Contact Us 
 

 

Kyrene de la Mirada 
Leadership Academy 
5500 W. Galveston Street 
Chandler, AZ 85226 
  
School Hours: 7:30 am - 2:15 pm  
Early Release Wed: 12:15 pm 
 
  Office Hours: 7:00 am - 3:30 pm  
Wednesday: 7:00 am - 1:30 pm 
  
Front Office: 480-541-4200 
Fax Number: 480-541-4210 
Attendance: 480-541-4201 
Health Office: 480-541-4220 
Cafeteria: 480-541-4226 
Kids Club: 480-541-4230 

 

Quicklinks 

  

Food Services and Menu 

ParentVUE 

StudentVUE 

Technology Assistance 

Family Handbook 
  

A+ School of Excellence™ 
 

 

A+ School of Excellence™ 
 

      

  

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/WpqzEWamobdXKatHF5S1IQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/x4zyn4PJM5tM7pfJWPVHA68wkAYteRjcdYor1vQbX1TfOW8sKx3A-payl3GfayCodOOzvLFEtIpMwa2_ozwdpTSrdHFK2u1FUbbveq1eiJ0gG6fgZr9h9-pfKxgGoROOSaAgBKgHi0TRMzbPgCauF0VDi8lZU9C__d4pzuuKig8%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/sZBRdKAmReqxIA5NGqtjqg%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/bexAKxpAUcgtbOLJIgZFkz6ZVRlyGoFldR9hPw2QAGgLZniG19nf-NZezghFqBCkQl9pQcc0KbPMI8mtZLU9veR02mlIQyJ_acZe1yR9EEfeFWm7T7QkRWQOej9QEXmKDmGmE4xjjgjE88DHNnGkFGChMBe98vLbck4XoYoyD_iL3dZbQ3rOHRknbrTtjXgi
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xuOyrOMseOVSOlvXj3D39w%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/hYdYn_sA3sDFbrtrbOh1Bmb5ZNCEO4yiifEY-LzdNxyegnQM8YGzCjwx2CWN1j6nDVuLWCh4JirvFv5gZTpUdPFGQADjljH2TqJaMs9hh1m2iwYUCB-rd5vL9YIG1PqxV87VJbpCr8v_R2paDVAUVM94ve7DuJz1OKdQXFpFw9Mex4prHFJW7Lo0q72E3FGE
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Z-48a30ZiEpU90yMITfOfQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/7Q0quQXckSAmW9ugnwm-mnJkvLghTzeH6V48JDx6wh6S_i_6Nu2CDKCsmWgVdQX60HdK5uAhNQ7BGwY_x4x_CDwe5QS14MmZpVoSnS89oomQgsph6x4mXg7dYMWFsj_fcQLS6EKmfTUAQF0KE5mH8rWzDgqIBYGmtiExmoW2p2BtP7RydOVbEByyv_txzf7hsFM6ycb75VvAycK1OO6U32T9FdUH-EQCRqP2196Af7QW9kcs8Qv0FIrzNcSQNg-CZXNEtPy18H3lTk9rI2sa5IahxGr7lkbmyNPlFeiEG_0MuxqeVOhn3DiQmrOcAQMO5oMlc81IfoR4Y0iImvZuqsZ_Qe0CsRSziUC0gq7pnsulswsCHzzpXRylMAD4TsGcqnpLzfHlORpsVQxoN5Ma2A%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/EjgEBz6JWoZwURhnjOSQsA%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/mRVXd-8ocQMcsh0303kQzGxWZCnO_XHBophhHBiodFlGhx3OQj5VVcA5gWEreTq6vq2-13cyplpG-ymgz4pLWN8rK7yLHgIrnBLgPUY7FJEm4Q2H_2xBIK53_ALpmettxn5aPkR_H6xNrNJhiy6ZlmB6dUe9GbzTST6pkWnCcXk%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/J-fTReTYO-TpucHUcPmNGg%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/egHbDKqx-6-nyEaGX0U67pkNgb76kUsPGseEvKtg4rCXWUpATscvbLWpZH0hRxmz3IyU-aKuNHxSKjR1dq2Ta0PvZuvLkglSw-Q_Yhw3s6VXTJZ3rkC2-vpXX5cCRBTRiiFOj8J2vhgg5ddxTPX3Tg%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eQECBYxVKljLtxyEIBwlXw%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/ys3YCt1aguL0W7qquK2FjUREJjGq8DfPmryNktKc-8xQqwMMv35iqQ_Ab4VTJTVJqvDAxQs1AymD68fWdxjqVvzgjhpmirJpDcHxmcmgfirVKRadadYl6J8xpCTp6f81
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TQ80ziXnEMoqFRetYrt9BQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/QOjsRHpJYy8Gft2Ok3U25Roypkts6xFKgXyMLp8bQu29FPHsGoVKMxXk9HGvm9B13N7lCSbKwvaYlW4DvSeShbwAQNx_3sWtWB9HJ1SADLCLs72VdYWyjBET9c17WRQ1SWptXni5g121kO7-T5TZrA%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/oEEpfVw1HwED1pN2ZsF4gQ%7E%7E/AAAAARA%7E/EcWmN7Pj4o2fx2bNaFGTQEICXG52aIAofOF5DP2zPTdeCCECqV3o4yavw76WO_A7I68spTyJ2v4DjIRRaT8CR4El2TZebVYgwfUF44Sc399BMrSABSaB9kqZwP2gUlIHQRE9ZHj6nok0iNFlChxIfw%7E%7E

